
 

 

19 March 2024 

Repainting Work in the Lobby Reading Area 

Dear Members and Guests, 

Please be informed that due to  repainting work, the Lobby Reading Area 
will be temporary closed on 28 March (Thursday). Strong smell and dust 
disturbance might be occurred during that period. 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused. 

 
 
 

會 所 大 堂 閱 讀 區 油 漆 翻 新 工 程 

致各會員及賓客: 

 

茲因進行油漆翻新工程，康樂會會所大堂閱讀區將於三月廿八日 

（星期四）暫停開放﹐屆時可能受塵埃及難聞氣味影響。 
 

不便之處，敬請原諒。 
 


